
 
RCMP Musical Ride Performing at Brigden Fairgrounds 

Brigden –Join us in welcoming the RCMP Musical Ride to Brigden! On Wednesday, 
July 10, 2019, residents and visitors are invited to come see the world-renowned troop 
of 32 horses and riders perform at the Brigden Fairgrounds.  
Every year, the Musical Ride brings its show to communities across the country to 
perform a variety of figures and drills choreographed to music. The show provides the 
public with an opportunity to experience the heritage and traditions of the RCMP and 
raise funds for local charities across Canada.  
Work is already underway to host the RCMP Musical Ride at the Brigden Fairgrounds. 
Shows will take place at 3:00 p.m. and 7:00 p.m. and will accommodate community 
groups, tour groups, families and members of the surrounding communities. More 
information will be released in the near future regarding ticket availability.  
 

Follow brigdenfair.ca for more information, upcoming events and sponsorship 
opportunities.  
 


